
Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 7 December, 2pm and Wednesday 8 

December, 5pm—Reception, Y1 and Y2        

Nativity performance (strictly ticket only) 

Friday 10 December—Wear Something     

Christmassy e.g. jumper, for Save the Children 

(£1 donation) 

Tuesday 14 December, 9.30am —Pre-School 

Christmas celebration with parents 

Wednesday 15 December, 5pm KS2 family  

carol singing outside  

Thursday 16 December—School Christmas 

Lunch and Class Parties 

Friday 17 December—Last day of term 

Friday 3 December 2021 

It has been a shame to find that this week Covid infection appears to have       

returned to our community. While none of the cases have yet been confirmed 

with a PCR test, there are two children in Y5 and one in Y4 now who have had 

positive results on a lateral flow test. Please be reassured that we continue to 

follow the measures in our risk assessment and I have today confirmed with 

Public Health England that the actions we are taking are proportionate and     

appropriate. At this stage, we still intend that all Christmas events listed below 

will go ahead but please adhere to all safety measures requested such as     

wearing face masks and conducting a lateral flow test before attending. 

‘Value Bands’ for demonstrating 

trust have been awarded to... 

 

Reception— Eliza 

Year 1— Chloe 

Year 2— Rose 

Year 3— Alishba 

Year 4— Jacob 

Year 5— Aiden 

Year 6— Lauren 

Well done to all of you! 



The JLT represented the school at the 

Co-op brilliantly this week on a brief  

visit to publicise the fact that we are 

one of their chosen charities. They are 

helping FOSCS raise money towards the 

cost of our Artis project which the Y2-6 

children are really benefitting from both 

in their learning and wellbeing. If you 

have a Co-op card, please consider 

nominating the project as your chosen 

charity so that the entire Co-op           

donation following your purchases is  

allocated to our project. Thank you! 

Congratulations to the Y3/4 football 

team who came first at the festival this 

week! An amazing performance! 

Star Awards 

Reception— Oakley for trying really 

hard with his writing 

Year 1— Joseph for amazing phonics 

Year 2— Jorja for using all her learning 

from the Artis sessions 

Year 3— Amy for excellent                  

concentration and hard work 

Year 4— Arabella for helping others 

safely in DT 

Year 5— Arthur for using his acting 

skills in English 

Year 6— Harrison for excellent joining 

techniques in DT 

Well done everyone! 

Behaviour Awards 

Reception— Henry 

Year 1— Lacey 

Year 2— Emily 

Year 3— Alex 

Year 4— Aston 

Year 5— Jackson 

Year 6— Willow 

Well done to all of you! 


